

Wednesday 5th September 2007
9am – 5pm
Whipsnade Zoo
Free Event with Coffee-Lunch-Tea

The chief executives of Hertfordshire PCTs and West Herts Hospitals Trust welcome you to the first county wide decision making meeting on provision of sexual health services in Hertfordshire.
Dr Simon Barton

 President of the British Association for Sexual Health & HIV

(BASHH) 

Key speaker

This meeting is kindly supported and facilitated by the

 Department of Health

chaired by 
Jane Mezzone. 
Delivery Manager National Support Team for Sexual Health

An interactive event, all views from interested organisations will be recorded with decisions and outcomes.
RSVP or for enquires contact:
Rosie Gagnon                                                                      Royalty House                                                                          

Health Improvement Manager                         

      10 King St
Public Health Directorate                                  

       Watford
Email: rosie.gagnon@herts-pcts.nhs.uk                
       WD18 0BW

Tel: 01923 281 600
To attend and receive delegates pack, send to e-mail address above: 
Your name………………………………………………..........................................

Position/organisation………………………………………………………………….

contact details.....................................................................................................

